
Road Safety Awareness Program Rally in Vallabh College Mandi: 

Mandi, 16 November2022:  

 

Road Safety Club organized a rally on Road safety on dated 16
th

 November 2022 from 

Vallabh Government College Mandi to Seri Manch with a motto to develop awareness 

among the community regarding responsible and secure driving and giving message to all 

that road safety is a collective responsibility. Many students and teachers participated in this 

initiative. The rally was flagged off by Executive Principal Seema Bawa. On this occasion, 

Road Safety Club in-charge Prof. Ajay, Prof. Naresh and Prof. Yogesh Chowdhary were 

present. Participation of the NSS, NCC and road safety club volunteers was above 157. 

 

 


